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Many of our projects are beginning to have visible results with the Amenity Building taking shape, our tractor returning,

and the Community Survey results published on our website. Meanwhile the woods remain busy with events and clubs.

Amenity Bu||d|ng and Cabins progress After speaking with a number of community stake-

steadily

Come rain or shine, the teams working on the cabins
and on the amenity building have been making the
most of the longer days. Over the last few weeks, the
Amenity Building has been insulated and had its roof
installed. Next, it will be clad in the beautiful larch
that we have milled ourselves, and then the internal fit

out can commence.

Up on the hill meanwhile, the chimneys have now
been fitted in most of the Cabins by the Northwoods
Construction Team. The log burners in each cabin will
provide not only heat but offer cooking facilities for
very simple meals, and for more involved cooking the

amenity building will contain a fully equipped kitchen.

And with the return of our tractor (more on that fur-

ther down) we have begun tidying up the landscape
around the cabin site. We've been clearing fallen
trees, tidying up brush wood and marking out where

paths might go.
Community Survey Results are published

Last year Highlands And Islands Enterprise engaged
business consultancy Slikk7 to conduct a survey of the
residents and stakeholders in Glengarry. Gathering
this type of information enhances the understanding
of our community and can help government, funders
and community groups to meet community needs,
prioritise projects and even with the allocation of

funding.

holders, residents and groups, Slikk7 asked all of us to
fill in a survey in December last year. We are very
grateful to all the people who took the time to re-

spond to the survey.

This week we have published a Findings Report based
on the data Slikk7 have provided on our website. Fur-
thermore, we will make a number of hard copies avail-
able to borrow from the Old Depot. To view the

online report, please visit:

—> www.qglengarry.org.uk/survey-results

Tractor returns from major refurbishment

For most of the winter our trusty Massey Fergusson
135 tractor has been away for repairs and refurbish-
ment. Thanks to funding from the Glengarry Trust,
: this  machine,

that we use in so

™8 many areas of
our work has
been  repaired
and restored.

e Geoff Scholes is
The tractor returns looking like new .

a tractor special-
ist from Culnakirk and he spent months lovingly refur-
bishing the tractors engine, repairing its equipment
and giving it a shiny new coat of paint. Since the trac-
tor returned it is working like a new machine all to-
gether. We are again putting it to work splitting and

sawing firewood and pulling the trailer filled with

building materials and wood up and down the hill.



http://www.glengarry.org.uk/survey-results

Seasonal Events bring together members popular Midsummer at Midnight event. Eleven people

and guests from the village and further afield showed up to share

stories and songs round the fire in the Community
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On Friday 31st May Sarah Woodfin visited us to talk ‘ s

about the Red Squirrel relocation project she is run- L' s -
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The night of Friday the 21st June saw the return of our
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